
In a Meeting with the Minister of Interior, Mohammed al-Ghabban, Sayyid Ammar
al-Hakim Calls to Draw up a Security Plan to Protect the Country and the

Citizens

    Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim, head of the Islamic Supreme Council of Iraq, received on Tuesday,

October 21, 2014, in his office in Baghdad, the Minister of Interior, Mohammed al-Ghabban,

confirming that the security is everyone's responsibility and urging the Minister of Interior

to work on achieving security for the citizens amidst the dangerous challenges represented in

the terrorist ISIS the Iraqi society face. He also called to draw up a security plan to protect

the country and the citizens.

     For his part, al-Ghabban said he listened to the insights of Sayyid Ammar al-Hakim,

affirming that he will work on achieving security in the country, calling on everyone to

cooperate with him in order to carry out his task successfully in the current situation.


